
orseheads Central School Districtorseheads Central School District

School Safety
Presentation and Discussion
Tuesday, February 7, 2023

6:00 p.m.
Horseheads High School 

Auditorium

Questions? Contact your school office or email 
hcsdinfo@horseheadsdistrict.com.

All parents and guardians are welcome to attend.
 

The presentation by district administrators will include 
safety programs and explanations of protocols such as 
Hold in Place, Lock Out, and Lockdown. We will discuss 
scenarios both within schools and in the community and 
share procedures for responding including how and when 
we communicate information. A panel of administrators, 
school resource officers, and police and fire professionals 
will provide information and answer questions. 


